
 
 

 
 

Mori Building to Extend Temporary Closure of  
Affiliated Facilities  

 
 
 
 

Tokyo, March 19, 2020 — Mori Building announced today that it will extend the temporary 
closure of its affiliated facilities until further notice  to help prevent the spread of COVID-19. The 
company will then determine plans for possible reopening based on the evolving situation.  

 
 

The affected facilities are as follow:  
Mori Art Museum 
Tokyo City View (observation decks) 
Mori Arts Center Gallery 
MORI Building DIGITAL ART MUSEUM: teamLab Borderless 
 
 
Due to this extension, unfortunately, the “Special Exhibition: A Railway Story in the Sky” at Mori 
Arts Center Gallery and Sky Gallery (52F, Roppongi Hills Mori Tower) will close its curtain without 
being reopened to public. We kindly ask for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
International Media Inquiries 
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